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WHAT IS THE WASTE LEVY 2019?
The State Government is introducing the waste levy as 
part of a new resource, recovery and waste strategy.

WHAT WILL THE LEVY COST RESIDENTS?
The levy starts on July 1, 2019, and only applies to 
businesses. The proposed levy rate will start at $75 per 

ton, exclusive of GST.

WHERE TO GO FOR MORE INFORMATION
Visit our website for more details, or contact Council for 
advice on how to reduce the impact of the waste levy 

on your business. 


